
 
 

The William J. Crafts ’22 Scholarship Nomination Form 
Due to Foundation Office by January 9, 2024 

 
On December 2, 2020 the Crafts family and Santa Margarita High School lost William but God most 

certainly gained an angel.  The outpouring of love for a young man who was described by his friends as 
“someone who helped kids feel included as a new student”, who bought a book for them when they 

forgot theirs so their grades wouldn’t suffer, one who reached out to others and would listen and follow 
up with them.  A true friend with a big heart. In honor and memory of this beautiful young man friends 
and family contributed to this scholarship in his honor and memory to help students and their families 

who wish to attend Santa Margarita but need assistance to do so.  
 

Faculty, Staff and Coaches:  If you know of a student who needs tuition 
assistance and is a student that depicts similar qualities of William as 

mentioned above, please nominate them for the scholarship on the form 
below and submit it to the Foundation Office.    

 
CRITERIA FOR SELECTION 

The following scholarship criteria has been established for recipients of this award: 
 Demonstrates financial need – Parent will be required to submit FACTS application  
 (if none is on file) once notified by Foundation Office. 
 Goes out of their way to be a good friend and help others feel part of their community  
 Freshman, Sophomore, Junior or Senior student next school year. 
 Maintain good academic standing at SMCHS with a minimum GPA of 3.0 GPA and excellent 

citizenship. 
 Involvement in the SMCHS community – athletics, arts, campus ministry, etc. 

 
 

Date: _____________ 

Student’s Name:               

Student Email: _______________________________Parent Email:      

   Freshman next year (Class of 2028)   Sophomore next year (Class of 2027)     

    Junior next year (Class of 2026)         Senior next year (Class of 2025) 

 

Reason for Nomination:            
              
              
              
               

  
Due to Foundation Office no later than January 9, 2024. 


